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EXECUTIVE
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EX.121/10
DRAFT ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN




(Key Decision)

Portfolio
Governance and Resources



Subject Matter

The Assistant Director (Resources) submitted report RD.28/10 on the draft Asset Management Plan 2010 - 2015.  He informed Members that the Asset Management Plan had been updated to reflect the key issues and changes affecting the management framework and position of the City's property resources in the light of the Transformation Project currently underway.  In the interim, and pending the conclusion of the Transformation Programme and Asset Management Review, the Council's approach to asset management planning was in transition.  The Asset Management Plan would require fundamental review when those outcomes were finalised.

The Asset Management Plan described how the Council's strategies and policies for its property portfolio would support those emerging corporate priorities and Directorate Service Plans.  The Plan also set out information on the overall performance of the asset base, and how it was being used and reviewed.  In addition, it took account of and linked into the Council's Medium Term Financial Plan and the Capital Strategy, which provided guidance on the Capital Programme and use of capital resources.

The Governance and Resources Portfolio Holder then moved the recommendation set out in the report.

Summary of options rejected
None

DECISION

1.
 That the Executive noted the position, as set out in Report RD.28/10. 

2.
That the Executive approved the update to the draft Asset Management Plan and made it available for consideration by the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel, before coming back to the Executive and full Council in September 2010.

Reasons for Decision

To update the Council's Asset Management Plan and the position with the property portfolio pending the outcome of the Transformation and Asset Management Review.
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